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Grand Knight’s 

Message 
Gerald 

Kirchner 
 

 

Brother Knights 
 

As a new Fraternal Year is here and the old one leaves us, I look forward 
to serving you as your new Grand Knight.  Knowing that there will be 
many challenges (me being more organized and prepared) will be one of 
them.  Yet, we all will work together as one, building a brotherly team.   
 
To the left of this newsletter are the newly elected officers.  Those officer 
positions that are vacant at this time will be voted on soon.   
 
There will be many events in the near future.  One of these events is the 
Golf Tournament at Adams Dairy in mid-July.  Even though this is not 
OUR Golf Tournament, I do plan on being there to meet with other 
members in our community.   
 
The Council will be holding its Golf Tournament in September.  Look 
forward to seeing many there. 
 
I will have more information in next month’s newsletter. 
 

 
 

Yours in Christ 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Noda Scherer 
President 

 

Dear Ladies, 

 

It doesn't seem possible June is over when this news letter 
comes out   The installation of Officers has been rescheduled 
for a mid-August date.  Will keep you informed.   Our new 
officers that will be installed: Jalayne Miller-President, Joanne 
Ferdig-Vice President, Juanita Columbus-Secretary and 
Jeanette Wood-Treasurer. Please support our new incoming 
officers and the new incoming officers of the Knights.  

I want to thank my officers Mary Day, Mary Strahan and 
Jeanette Wood for their support these last two years and all 
the ladies who do so much to support our Auxiliary and 
support the work of the Knights. 

Our next meeting will be July 13
th
 at 7:30 p.m. 

Passing the torch to Jalayne Miller who will do a wonderful  
job as our President. 

Keeping Greg Marquart in out thoughts and prayers as he 
recovers from his surgery. 

Wishing everyone a safe a fun July 4th.  God Bless America 

 

         As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 

Greg Marquardt 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 

   

  

Friday Game Night 
Due to other commitments – there 

will be no game night in July. 

 
 

Council 4962 installations for Council Officers 
and Ladies Auxiliary have been cancelled for 
Friday, June 30, 2017.  This event will be 
rescheduled to a date in mid-August of 2017.  
 
The District Deputy – Greg Marquart is 
recovering from foot surgery. 

 

The Council Corporate Communion 
will be held on July 30th at Our 

Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church.  
This event will be held at the 8:00 

a.m. Mass 
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Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

  

John 

Walker 

Mincher 
 

 

While holding the hand of his loving wife, John Walter 
Mincher, 88, peacefully passed from this life on July, 
5, 2013.  
 
Dad was born on May 14, 1925 in Youngstown, Ohio, 
to Fred and Margaret Mincher. He attended 
Boardman High School until 1942 when he joined the 
Army Air Corps. He proudly served his country until 
1946. While he was stationed in Washington, DC, 
fate put him in the same taxi cab as a beautiful girl 
from Argyle, Missouri. He married the love of his life 
on August 31, 1946 at Redemptorist Church. John 
and Bea made their home in Kansas City.  
 
Together, Mom and Dad raised their family with faith, 
love and devotion that etched each of our hearts with 
his love for his family. His warm smile and personality 
invited everyone to be his friend. He was a member 
of St. Elizabeth parish for twenty years where he was 
a scout leader, scout master and baseball coach. He 
was a third degree Knight of Columbus and retired 
from Southwestern Bell Yellow pages after 26 years. 
He loved to take his family camping every summer 
where many treasured memories were made. His 
Sunday breakfast brought his family together every 
weekend and kept our family bond strong. 
 

  
By;  Bernie Lillig 

 

I wish to congratulate the new 
Council Officers and Ladies 
Auxiliary Officers.  As we enter this 
new Fraternal Year, please be 
mindful of the deadline for this 
newsletter.  It would help me out if 
you would submit your articles 
prior to the deadline posted on 
Page 1 and Page 4 of this 
newsletter.  Also, if you are 
chairing an event, please submit an 
article concerning that event.  I 
would like to thank Tom Strahan 
for submitting his articles routinely 
prior to the newsletter deadline.   
It seems that he was the only 
member of the Council that 
adhered to the deadline.  The 
Ladies Auxiliary routinely 
submitted their articles prior to the 
deadline.  Thank You Noda 
Scherer.  Please be mindful, the 
newsletter is only as good as the 
material you submit. 
 

Thank You 
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For July 

Date     Event 
04     Independence Day 
06     Council Officers Meeting  
13     General Council / Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
24     Newsletter Deadline 
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